Republic of the Philippines
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
OPTICAL MEDIA BOARD

NOTICE OF EXTENSION

The Optical Media Board's Bids and Awards Committee would like to inform that the
deadline for submission of proposals for the “Procurement of Consultancy
Services for Strategic Planning of Optical Media Board” with Request for

Quotation No. BAC-RFQ-2025-01 shall be moved from 17 February 2025, 12:00

PM to 20 February 2025, 12:00 PM to encourage more service providers to participate in
this procurement project.

Please be guided accordingly.

Issued this 17th day of February 2025.

ESPERANZA T. CORONEL
Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee




